
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[University/College Name]  

[Department/Office Name]  

[University Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback 

regarding the undergraduate admission process for the [specific program 

or year, e.g., Fall 2023] at [University/College Name].  

[Start with a brief introduction about your connection to the process, 

e.g., "As a prospective student who recently applied..." or "As a parent 

of an applicant..."]  

[Provide specific feedback on different aspects of the admission process, 

such as the application interface, clarity of information, communication 

from the admissions office, etc. Include both positive remarks and 

suggestions for improvement.]  

In conclusion, I appreciate the efforts made by the admissions team and 

hope this feedback can contribute to enhancing the experience for future 

applicants. Thank you for considering my observations.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


